Rotary

Club of Stoney Creek

Greetings from Canada

The members of the Rotary Club of Stoney Creek Ontario, Canada
send greetings to the members of

The Rotary Club of La Crosse

At our meeting of March 16, 2018 our members made a toast to
the Rotarians in your club as a symbol of our global friendship.
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